
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thursday 10th March 2022 

 

RE: TCAT COVID GUIDANCE 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

 

You will be aware that government guidance, and the legal position, around Covid 19 has changed 

and as such we are clarifying own our guidance to staff and students within school.   

   

Whilst we have moved away from routine asymptomatic testing, if staff or students do have 

symptoms of the virus, they should take a test and, if positive, they should isolate for a minimum 

of 5 days and until two negative test results are received on two consecutive days in line with 

government guidance.  

 

There is no change to testing arrangements for staff and students in alternative provision and SEND. 

We will continue to offer testing kits and encourage regular twice weekly testing to these members 

of staff and students.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mrs Beverley Scott-Herron 

Headteacher 

 

 


